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 Michael Evans OBJ2014/5669/L 06/11/2014  11:59:26 Ann Sullivan and Michael Evans, being the freeholders and owner occupiers of 47a Hampstead High 

Street, NW3 1QG, would like to oppose the planning application for the construction of a terrace to the 

rear of 46/46a Hampstead High Street, NW3.

We have many concerns why the planning application should not be granted and will submit a more 

complete argument by mail shortly.  However the key reasons the planning permission should not be 

granted is as follows:

• The proposed terrace is 3.5 metres above the ground floor of 47a Hampstead High St, NW3.

• It looks directly into the Kitchen through the glass roof of 47a Hampstead High St, NW3.

• It towers over the garden of 47a Hampstead High St, NW3.

• It is 1 metre away from our first floor bedroom windows

• 47a Hampstead High St, NW3 will be overlooked to an unreasonable degree

• As a consequence we and our children will lack a basic level of privacy that we feel we 
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